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28th October 2019 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
Kind Attention : BBA/BCA IInd and IIIrd year students for 2018-2019 
 
 
The last date for submitting Re-Registration fees for BBA/BCA IInd and IIIrd year 
students of  2018-2019 was 30th September 2019. 
 
 
This is a gentle reminder that no fees will be accepted after 8th November 2019.  
The examinations will start soon.  Without submission of fees no candidate will be 
allowed for the examination 2019. 
 
 
 

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 
Dean, SODL 


